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Chairman Wiggam, Vice Chairman Stephens, Ranking Member Kelly, and members of the State and Local 
Government Committee: Thank you for allowing me to sponsor testimony for SB 311.  

  

One person should not have the absolute power to restrict the movements and behaviors of a 

populace. This is government without representation.  Quarantine is for ill people, not the 

healthy.  The legislature must immediately balance the powers abused by Governor DeWine.   

 
Citizens’ rights have been withheld for 8 months for a virus that has a recovery rate of over 99%.  
Increased positive PCR tests are not resulting in increased deaths. (See “Ohio Reported Covid Deaths by 
Date and County” image below).   
 
Some legislators are concerned with hospital capacity, but our ODH site shows less than 80% capacity 
and the majority of patients are non-Covid patients (see attached images). 
 

 

Medical decisions for me and my children should be made by me, not the government.   

 

Thank you, 

Grace Del Vecchio 

Mayfield Heights, Ohio 

 


